
Author Visit Form!        

We are excited to announce that the author, Sally-Anne Peek will 

be coming to your child’s nursery school to read her book, 

‘Stuck in the Mud’ on Wednesday 18th October to discuss the 

importance of friendship, perseverance and inclusion. 

 

The wonderful gentle message of the book is to encourage children to be brave and 

strong while helping them to be resilient and  

reminding them that with the help of friends, they can achieve more. 

 

This is a muddy tale of farm animals,  

adventure and an unlikely hero!       

 

 

Order Form 

Meeting an author is an exciting experience for any child. 

 

Give your child an even greater thrill by pre-ordering a book that Sally-Anne will 

sign for them in person! 

All the information needed to do this is on the website www.sallyannepeek.com 

 

To order a copy, scan the QR code, complete the 

SCHOOL ORDER FORM and hit send.  

Payment can be made using the QR code found on the 

School Order Form or via PayPal.Me/stuckinthemud1.  

Should you have difficulties please email me at 

peeksallyanne@gmail.com 

http://www.sallyannepeek.com/
mailto:peeksallyanne@gmail.com


                                        

  


